
Zen House

NEWSLETTER
March - April

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Dates for
your Diary

Lambs
Lambs have really been focusing on enhancing the environment in the room. 
They have had a ‘move round’ and it looks fantastic and has impacted positively 
on the children as they have been engaged in role play in the home corner which 
now takes up a much larger space in the room. This also helps to make the 
children feel safe and secure as it mirrors home. Following on from this, the 
children have been baking inspired by the children baking at home. The children 
and staff having been baking a whole host of different things such as bread, 
scones and cakes. 

The Lambs have all loved the challenge 
of measuring, mixing and of course 
trying the different baked goods. The 
Lambs are currently creating a recipe 
book of all the things they have created 
at nursery and at home so we have a 
permanent memento of these 
experiences. Lambs have also created 
keyworker bags that are displayed in the 
room. The children use these with staff at 
group times and have really enjoyed 
discovering what is inside them.

9th – 13th March 2020:
PEDDLE PUSH 

We will be hosting a peddle 
push to raise money for the 

NSPCC.

31st March 2020 1pm: 
PLAYDOUGH DISCO

all parents and children 
welcome

13th – 17th April:
EASTER BONNET 

COMPETITION
Create a bonnet at home 
and bring it to display and 

parade at nursery.

Farmers
The Farmers returned from their Christmas 
break with a buzz about superheroes. We 
have enjoyed exploring different super 
powers and discussing what makes 
ourselves super during mindfulness 
sessions. The children enjoyed dressing up 
and creating role play scenarios together. 
We also discovered a book named 
‘Supertato’. We loved reading the book and 
seeing what the Evil Pea had been doing at 
nursery whilst we were at home. This then 
led us on to a topic about food and the 
Farmers were particularly interested in 
learning about how food grows. We have 
learnt lots of new vocabulary and concepts 
by looking at different foods, planting seeds, 
digging up vegetables and even making our 
own root veg soup… Yummy!

Question of 
the month?

Dose your child get 
more than 2 hours of 

physical activity a day?



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Whole Setting
We will be completing a nursery sprint all about physical development in children. We will be doing activities 
like ‘’No Chair Tuesday’’ and William Tell’s Proprioception games – so keep an eye out on Parent Zone for all 

the different activities that will be taking part. 

We have made a link with Carders court nursing home and enjoyed visiting the residents there; we plan to do 
this on a regular basis. The children visited the home and enjoyed talking with residents, creating pictures and 

making and flying paper aeroplanes. 


